
TONY CARTWRIGHT 

MEMORIAL PRIZE 
 

Commenced in 1973 this prize is awarded each year in 

memory of the late Mr G.A. (Tony) Cartwright, M.Rur.Sc. 

(U.N.E.), B.Ag.Sc. (Melb.), who was a senior tutor and member 

of the SCR of the College for five years from 1967 until his 

premature death in December 1972.  

 

Tony was extremely popular with staff and students alike, a sympathetic and helpful 

mentor to many, a patient and efficient academic coach, an active and keen sportsman 

and a talented amateur actor and entertainer. 

  

Tony was dedicated to Robb, an outstanding President of the University Cricket Club and 

a most popular Australian Football umpire. Tony also contributed to the administration of 

University sport in general by serving on the Sports Union's Executive Committee.  

 

The Tony Cartwright Prize is awarded to the undergraduate member of the College with 

the highest academic achievement in the first year of an agriculture-related degree and 

returning to College. 
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